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Docket: 50-445/82-11

Texas Utilities Generating Company
ATTN: R. J. Gary, Executive Vice

President & General Menager
2001 Bryan Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated August 2,1982, and September 23, 1982,

in response to our letters, dated July 7, 1982,and August 26, 1982. We have

no further questions at this time and will review your corrective action

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

-Oristnal Staned by:
G. L. MADSEM*

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

cc:
Texas Utilities Generating Company
ATTN: H. C. Schmidt, Project Manager
2001 Bryan Tower
Dallas, Texas 75201
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